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2019 RDX Horn Inop 
 
Background 
American Honda Motor Co., Inc. (AHM) is investigating certain 2019 RDXs with a client complaint of the horn inoperative 
when pressed or the panic button is used. To fully understand the cause of this condition, AHM would like to collect 
specific information from the vehicle prior to you attempting a repair of any kind. 
 
Qualifiers 
AHM is interested ONLY if the vehicle meets the following requirements: 
     1.  Mileage must be over 4,000 miles.  
     2.  Must be able to duplicate the issue. 
     3.  First time complaint only. 
     4.  Vehicle has not been in a collision. 
     5.  No repair has been attempted for this issue during the current visit. 
 
Action Required 
If you have or know of such a vehicle, please call the Technical Research & Support (TRS) Group at 800-880-1072.  
TRS will need to record certain vehicle information and provide you with further instructions. 
   
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Engineering Request for Investigation articles are monitored and updated on a regular basis. When an article becomes 
outdated or obsolete, it will be deleted. 


